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At Merrylee Medical Centre, we are committed to safe and responsible prescribing. This is important for all medicines but particularly those with the potential for addiction, tolerance and abuse. These include, but are not limited to;
-Diazepam

-Lorazepam

-Temazepam

-Nitrazepam

-Zopiclone

-Zolpidem

All GP practices work differently but, with the above in mind, we limit the prescription of these drugs. Therefore, if a patient joins our practice and is currently using any of these drugs this will cause us to undertake a medication review. The aim of this will be to slowly reduce and eventually stop these medications.

Often, these medications have been started historically and have simply continued without review and in this circumstance there will very likely be safer, more effective and more appropriate alternatives that we can work together to implement. These may include non-pharmaceutical alternatives rather than straight substitutions. 
There may be very rare circumstances whereby we will continue to prescribe these medications- usually if the prescription has been expressly recommended by secondary care doctors, such as psychiatrists or neurologists, and are undergoing frequent review by these professionals. 

Please bear the above in mind when choosing to register with our practice. By registering with us, it is accepted that you agree to these principles.
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